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Extension of Deadline for Submission of Mobile Licence 
Applications 

 
The Director General has decided to extend the deadline for submission of applications 
for 2G and 3G Mobile Telecommunications Licences in the Bailiwick of Guernsey from 
12 noon (GMT) 29th November 2002 to 12 noon (GMT) 3rd December, 2002.   
 
The Director General has decided to grant this extension to the deadline due to the 
disruption to air travel resulting from the airport strikes in the UK scheduled for inter alia 
the 28th November and 2nd December, 2002.  The Director General acknowledges that 
the strike on the 28th November could pose serious difficulties for potential applicants to 
submit their applications by the original deadline of midday (GMT) 29th November. 
 
This Information Notice replaces all previous communications regarding the deadline for 
submission of applications for 2G and 3G Mobile Telecommunications Licences.  
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